
Admission Information in accordance with 
Chulalongkorn University Announcement on 

Temporary Workplace Closure as a Result of COVID-19 Infection Outbreak 
____________________ 

 
Reference is made to Chulalongkorn University announcement on temporary workplace closure due to the 
spread of COVID-19 virus dated March 21, 2020 stating that the University will temporarily close its offices 
located in the Bangkok Metropolis temporarily for a period of 22 days from March 22, 2020 to April 12, 2020 
to reduce infection risks for lecturers, staff, and students. Therefore, the Bachelor of Business Administration 
International Program announces the following information regarding Admission 2020 (admissions round): 
 

1) The applicants who already have the application packet including SAT score ready for handing in 
are required to scan all documents and e-mail them to narisara@cbs.chula.ac.th and cc 
photipong@cbs.chula.ac.th  by March 30th,2020. The application packet must be sent later by 
registered mail to Bachelor of Business Administration International Program 4th Floor, Building 8, 
Faculty of Commerce and Accountancy, Chulalongkorn University, Phayathai Road, Bangkok 
10330 with no postmark later than March 30th, 2020. 

2) The applicants who took the SAT exam on 14 March 2020, you must e-mail the evidence of your 
SAT score to narisara@cbs.chula.ac.th and cc photipong@cbs.chula.ac.th for recording your SAT 
score in the application system no later than March 30th  Then, applicants can check in the 
online application system to see if the score has been recorded.  After the score has been 
recorded in the system, applicants are required to follow what it is described in point 1 above.  
(Please be noted that we will receive another evidence of your SAT score from the SAT 
organization (the CollegeBoard) later).   
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